
 
 
 

 

17th June 2020 

 

Dear Beech class, 

Picnic on the field 

We know that you have been missing your friends and you have been working so hard at home on 

your school work during the school closure. Now that some of the year groups are back in school, we 

thought it would be safe to hold group picnics on the field for those children who are not able to 

come back to school yet.  

You are invited into school on Monday 6th July to have a picnic lunch on the school field with your 

friends from your class. Unfortunately, we will not be able to have the whole class at one picnic so 

we will be holding 2 or 3 different sessions. We will let you know as soon as possible which group 

you will be in and what time your picnic is. 

You need to come to school with a picnic lunch and a drink. You can also bring a picnic rug. Please 

come in through the big double gates at the bottom of the school drive. Parents must say goodbye 

to you at the gates because we can’t invite them as well. The teachers and TA will meet you and take 

you to your picnic spot. Parents can come and pick you up again at the same place. 

Please make sure you have washed your hands and been to the toilet before you come.  

To help us arrange the groups and timings please can you let the office know by the end of this 

week if your child is unable to attend. You do not need to contact the office if your child is going to 

attend, if we don’t hear from you then we will assume that your child is attending. 

We look forward to seeing you on the 6th. 

Mrs Wilson and Mr Walters 

 


